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Carmen Dowd 

Head of Special Crime Division CPS 

50 LttdA~atc 

David C Horsley 
Her Majesty’s Coroner 
Coroner’s Office 
Room T 20 
The Guildhall 
Guildhall Square 
Portsmouth PC1 2AJ 

1 March 2007 

Dear Sir 

Hampshire Police - Operation Rochester 

Thank you for your letter of 14 February 2007. I am sorry for the short delay in 
replying to you but I have been away from the office. 

I hope all the existing evidence has been submitted by the police to this office and 
considered. I am not sure what further evidence you envisage may be forthcoming at 
the inquest. 

As you know, the CPS does not disclose its communications with Counsel to third 
parties. Accordingly, I regret I cannot comply with your request. 

Yours faithfully 

Paul Close 
Special Crime Division 

H.M. CORONER 
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